
Covid Safe Bulletin  
 
23.6.20 
 
Hi everyone 
 
Latest information from Health Department, currently in NSW: 
For dance studios, gymnastics centres, martial arts training studios and other types of 
facilities, up to 20 participants are allowed per class provided: 

 there is enough space to allow one person per 4 square metres 
<https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/what-you-can-and-cant-do-under-
rules/four-square-metre-rule> 

 participants do not have any COVID-19 symptoms 
<https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/symptoms-and-testing> . 

Martial arts training studios and other types of facilities involving parents and other 
spectators should ensure spectators comply with 1.5 metres of physical distance 
between each other.  Spectators will be included in the one person per 4 square 
metres 
<https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/what-you-can-and-cant-do-under-rules/four-
square-metre-rule>  rule – so they may be asked to wait outside. 
From July 1 new directions will be issued which we will circulate. 
 
5 Star Covid Safe Certification 

1. Accredited Instructor Certificate 
request: https://covidsafemartialartsschool.com/accredited-instructor-
certificate-request/ 

2. 5 Star School Certificate request: https://covidsafemartialartsschool.com/5-
star-school-certificate-request/ 

 
These can be used for training centre placement (samples attached) and media 
promotions e.g. a certificate presentation to the head of school. 
 
Training Centre ‘Covid Safe Poster 
Can be downloaded from: 
https://covidsafemartialartsschool.com/covid-poster2/ 
 
Jet Li and Bruce Lee ‘Covid Safety’ Youtube clip 
Feel free to circulate, use in whatever way it assist your school/club/academy 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1_rqBpf4boU 
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